
 
 

 

 

 

 
05.05.2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please be aware that from next Monday (9th May) major roadworks are planned at the Llandudno Junction 
flyover.  We understand that there will three way traffic lights in place and some road/lane closures.  As a result, 
school bus timetables have been amended as follows, from MONDAY: 
  
ALL Aberconwy buses from Llanfairfechan and Penmaenmawr will leave 5 minutes earlier in the morning. 
  
The school’s bus which runs form Llandudno Junction and Deganwy will follow an amended route/times as 
follows: 

• Ysgol Deganwy 08.26 

• Deganwy Overlea Ave 08.30 

• Llandudno Junction Station Hotel Bus Stop 08.34 

• Llandudno Junction Co-op 08.38 

The bus will then go to Black Cat round about and through the Conwy Tunnel on the A55 so students who usually 
get on at the station will need to wait at the bus stop outside the Station Hotel (The ‘killer’) and not in the station or 
the station side of the road.  Please note this is on the opposite side to the road to normal. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ian Gerrard  
Headteacher.  


